
D U V A L  C O U N T Y  R E S I D E N T S

HELP IS STILL AVAILABLE FOR 
DUVAL COUNTY HOMEOWNERS!

HOME DAMAGED
BY HURRICANE
MATTHEW?

D U V A L  C O U N T Y  R E S I D E N T S

HELP IS STILL AVAILABLE FOR 
DUVAL COUNTY HOMEOWNERS!

TO REGISTERTO REGISTER  

The City of Jacksonville’s Hurricane Matthew Housing
Repair Program will provide repair services to single

family homes that were damaged by Hurricane Matthew
and were unable to be repaired using other sources.

The City of Jacksonville’s Hurricane Matthew Housing
Repair Program will provide repair services to single

family homes that were damaged by Hurricane Matthew
and were unable to be repaired using other sources.

FUNDING IS 

LIMITED!

FUNDING IS 

LIMITED! Call 255-8252 

Program supported through U.S. Housing and Urban Development Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funding.



E L I G I B I L I T Y
R E Q U I R E M E N T S
E L I G I B I L I T Y
R E Q U I R E M E N T S

PROPERTY  MUST MEET 
ALL REQUIREMENTS BELOW:

Be located in Duval County 

Have sustained damages and have current

damages from Hurricane Matthew

Be applicant’s primary residence currently

and at the time of Hurricane Matthew

Cannot be a manufactured or modular home

The Program does not
provide reimbursements for
repairs that have already

been completed.

APPLICANT  MUST MEET
ALL REQUIREMENTS BELOW:

Low- to moderate-income household

Legal owner of the property currently and

at the time of Hurricane Matthew

Current on property taxes

Current on the mortgage (if applicable) 

FUNDING IS PROVIDED ON A 
FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVED BASIS

Program supported through U.S. Housing and Urban Development Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funding.


